IILMU/NOTICE/2024 /250402 Dated: 25/04 /2024
NOTICE
DECLARATION OF HOLIDAY

Dear Students,

Voting for the upcoming Lok Sabha Elections 2024 at
Gautam Budh Nagar is scheduled on 26th April 2024,

In view of the upcoming elections and the directions
received from the District Magistrate, Gautam Budh
Nagar. IILM University, Greater Noida will observe a closed
day on Friday 26th April 2024 to facilitate the students to
cast their vote.

Best regards,

Col. Vikram Kapoor

Registrar




